
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                 
                     Town of Charlemont Zoning Board of Appeals 
                  Minutes of September 24th, 2012, at the Town Hall 
 
Members Present: Doug Telling, Kathryn Eichholz 
Member Absent: Charlotte Dewey 
Public in Attendance: Jonathan Healy, Paul Kendrick, Mary Kendrick, Doug 
Dean 
 
Documents used during meeting : Minutes of 1-12-2012; application by Hall 
Tavern Farm for a variance to build a shed;  mail : memos from BOS 
regarding an all-boards meeting and how to close town hall; memo from 
FCCIP; court decision from Kopelman and Paige; letter from Paul Marks, 
State Representative;  
 
At 8:11PM, the meeting was called to order. 
 
At 8:12 PM, Doug Telling opened the hearing on the Hall Tavern Farm 
application for a variance to build a storage shed.  As there was no quorum, 
Mr. Telling moved to continue the hearing on October 1st at 7:30 PM.  J. 
Healy confirmed this continuance in writing. 
 
Members of the board at this time read the above mentioned mail. 
 
At 8:25, K. Eichholz moved to approve the 1-12-2012 minutes, D. Telling 
seconded.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
At 8:35PM, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathryn Eichholz  


